
 Insufficient space on Drive C: 
Modern computers often have a small SSD for the Operating System C:, 
and a larger one for user files D: 
Now if the first drive becomes over full and cannot be managed by deleting 
temporary files or moving programs to the larger drive etc, the system 
could eventually become unuseable. One solution is to move the Windows 
Swap file to D: This can be done from Control Panel|System|Advanced System Settings|Advanced|Performance-Settings|Advanced|Virtual 
Memory. Of course this will slightly slow the computer, however it will 
suffice until a larger SSD is purchased. 
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